EGYPTIAN HEALTH DEPARTMENT

BOARD MEETING

HELD FEBRUARY 16, 2021

VIA PHONE

The Board of Directors held a regularly scheduled meeting via phone on February 16, 2021.  Chairman Lisa Smith called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  

Voting will be as follows:  If a motion does not require a roll call vote and everyone is silent that will be a “yes” vote.  If a member chooses to vote “no” on a motion please say no. 

Roll Call:  Don Allen, Treva Aud, Billy Bradley, Rona Bramlet, Nancy Bramlet, Justin Dartt, 

 Wanda Douglas, Martin Duffy, Becky Mitchell, Cassie Pigg, Martin Rowe, Lisa Smith

absent:  Valerie Mitchell, Jan Thaxton and Mark York.

Approval of January 19, 2021 Board Meeting Minutes:  Motion by Billy Bradley; seconded by 

Don Allen to approve the January 19, 2021 board meeting minutes.  All aye. 

Finance Committee Report:  Motion by Becky Mitchell; seconded by Rona Bramlet to approve the finance committee report.  Roll call vote taken with Don Allen, Treva Aud, Billy Bradley, 

Rona Bramlet, Nancy Bramlet, Justin Dartt,  Wanda Douglas, Martin Duffy, Becky Mitchell, 

Martin Rowe voting yes.  Vote was 10 yes and 0 no.  Motion carried. 

Treasurer's Report:  Motion by Martin Rowe; seconded by Wanda Douglas to approve the 

January 2021 treasurer's report.  Roll call vote taken with Don Allen, Treva Aud, Billy Bradley, 

Rona Bramlet, Nancy Bramlet, Justin Dartt,  Wanda Douglas, Martin Duffy, Becky Mitchell, 

Martin Rowe voting yes.  Vote was 10 yes and 0 no.  Motion carried. 

Personnel Committee:  Did not meet.

Policy Committee:  Did not meet.

CEO Report:  

· We had a good audit with Botsch & Associates last month.  

· The gambling grant was cut from $100,000 to $50,000 due to low enrollment numbers.  We continue to educate and do prevention campaigns.  

· All staff have been hired for the InCK grant.

· The Legence Bank building that was donated to us is currently at maximum capacity.

· Still working on the building expansion at the Eldorado office with Senator Fowler.

· We are still offering telehealth services. 

· COVID report / vaccine clinics

Program Report:  None

Unfinished Business:  Lisa Smith asked Angie if she and David had decided what they wanted to do about vacation time on the books.  Angie said she would bring this to the March meeting.  
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New Business:  None

Motion at 7:00 p.m by Martin Duffy; seconded by Don Allen to adjourn.  All aye. 

The next meeting will be March 15, 2021.  
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